29 November 1960

/.

Mr. Brooks Emeny /"A\B

STAT

Dear Mr. Emeny:

Mr. Dulles has asked me to thank you for your
te your
letter of 22 November. He is pleased to no
good wishes for his being asked to continue as Director

of Central Intelligence.

He locks forward to talking with you about the
Woodrow Wilson School when you come to Washington.

Sincerely,

“ENED

STAT

Assistant to the Director
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Handwritten: P.S. I remember your good advice when I called on you in Cleveland
some years ago in connection with a conference on ""The Heritage
of the English-Speaking Peoples and their Responsibility' held
at Kenyon College. It would be a pleasure to see you again.
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